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The orientation session for the students of Department of Commerce (B. Com.

(Hons.) and B.Com.) was held on 02 November, 2022. B. Com. (Hons.) and B. Com,

being the one of the most popular course witnessed students with high enthusiasm.

The session was started with the welcome address delivered by Prof. J. K. Singh,

Teacher in

Charge, Department of Commerce. He appraised students with the College’s legacy

and

modalities of the system. Sir also explained the prominence of NEP (New Education

Policy) to the students and introduced all faculty members of Commerce department.

Thereafter, students were welcomed by Prof. Manoj Sinha, Principal, Aryabhatta

College who congratulate them for choosing this college and course. He enlightened

them about the college academics and extra- curricular activities. He emphasized on

the teaching learning process and wishes good luck for their future journey. All the

faculty members interacted with students at length and duly answer their queries.

Then, various society/cells conveners along with students made presentations and

apprise them about their work. The session was followed by refreshment to the

students and faculty members. Some of the glimpse of the event are as under :




